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Friday 22nd November 2024 

Dear Year 2 Parent and Carers, 

We would love to welcome you all to an open evening at Cloudside Academy on Wednesday 11th  
December 2024. The evening will begin at 4:30pm and will last roughly an hour. This open event will 
provide you with the opportunity to visit our school and see the high expectations that we have amongst 
the exciting, enjoyable and practical curriculum that we have created. This will be a great opportunity if 
you have never been to Cloudside before or if your child has never visited before to see what we can offer.   

During the evening, we will take you on a tour around school, introduce you to some key people and 
answer any questions that you have. You are welcome to bring your child so that they can see what a 
wonderful school Cloudside is before we begin our full transition in the Summer Term.  

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 11th December 2024. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


